PTO MEETING MINUTES    MARCH 7,2007

The meeting was called to order by Mindy  Martin, President. Also present were 

Christine Goddard, Crystal Charles, Kathy Howard, Thanea Kelly, Tim Allen, Elaine

McGraw, Jill Yuhas, Shantel Hammond, Tara Byrd, Kay Sykes, and Susan Bender.

The minutes from the previous meeting were reviewed and approved. 

The Treasurer’s Report was presented.

The President’s Report was given as follows:

We did receive a quote from All-Signs, which we felt was much higher than anticipated.

We have not heard any more from SOMC and Elizabeth Blevins since January 25th.

Committee Reports were given as follows:

Spirit Store was set up at two events with receipts of $152.00

The committee plans to attend upcoming Jr High Track meets.

Cosi Committee has chosen a program for the Cosi on Wheels in the fall.

It will be on Super Structures. This was the only remaining program available that 

We have not had at our schools.

Christine reported on the Box Tops drive in which we collected 9600 boxtops for a 

Profit of $981.30.  Mrs Hauth’s Class was the top class in the Primary school and Mrs

Ratliff’s class was top class in the Middle School.  They will receive pizza parties for their efforts.

The next AR Store is scheduled for March 26 for Primary and March 27 at the Middle School.  Discusssion was held about the decision to make a required number of points necessary to shop for each grade level and that it has proven to be a motivation to most students.

The Fundraising committee has signed us up for the Staples ink cartridge collection progaram. For each used ink cartridge, we will be paid $3.00. We will palce collection

Boxes in the school.

Old Business:

Nearly everyone has been finger printed now and the results were received by Amy. Those who haven’t were reminded to please do that asap.

The pencils from the Frankenmuth Co were recently passed out.
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New Business:

A check from USEC for $200 was received to pay toward the recent purchase of calculators for the Jr High Math Students.

Digital cameras for each grade level were approved for purchase at an estimated cost of $100 per camera. 

An Ink Cartridge for the Primary Library printer was approved for purchase at a cost of 

Around $700.  

Discussion was held about PTO handing out fliers or something of that nature to parents 

During kindergarten assessments  to encourage new parents’ interest in PTO.

Discussion was also held concerning trophies for perfect attendance and PTO agreed to pay for these trophies.

Possible improvements for the courtyard at the Primary were discussed and included flowers or umbrellas for the existing tables. 

The Reading Week Committee opened discussion on their upcoming plans for the end

Of that week.  A theme is chosen each year and this year’s theme will be a Circus theme,

With decorations and carnival/circus type activities.  Possible ideas are face painting, popcorn, cotton candy, balloon animals, clown , performers for Cirque de Art,

Mark Woods, shaved ice. This would be held on May 18th and they would like PTO to help with volunteers and provide financial help. Those in attendance were in favor of this project. Kay Sykes will be in contact with Mindy with more arrangements.

Teacher Appreciation Week is coming up and possible ideas for gift were discussed, such as dry erase markers, sharpies, or crayola markers.

The next meeting will be April 11th due to Spring Break the first week of April.

Minutes compiled by Kathy Howard.
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